From: Ben Lansink

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 1:51 PM

**To:** csc <csc@london.ca>

Cc: Donna Lansink

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Councillor Vacancy London Ward 13

Hello Folks,

Since 1985 I have lived with my family in Ward 13 on Colborne Street in the Woodfield Community.

I have known John Fyfe-Millar for a number of years.

John knows the Ward and respects its significant heritage features.

I addition, John knows and understands the operation and function of City Hall.

John ran a very close race in the last election and came in 2<sup>nd</sup>.

John Fyfe-Millar is an ideal person to fill the now vacant Ward 13 council seat.

Therefore please considered this as my nomination for John Fife-Millar to be our Ward 13 councilor until the next municipal election.

As may be required, I consent to this letter / email being part of the public record.

Thank you.

## Ben Lansink, AACI, P.App, MRICS

Lansink Appraisals & Consulting, a division of Wellington Realty Group Inc.